


 

 

Without further amendment to the Plan, SUB Plan weekly benefit amounts will revert to the original 
weekly benefit amount of $24.00 per week ($4.80 per workday) as set forth in the SPD. 
 

 
This Notice is a Summary of Material Modifications ("SMM") within the meaning of 
section 104 of the Employee Retirement Income Security Act of 1974.  An SMM describes 
changes to the information provided in the most recent SPD.  The SMM describes 
important changes to the Plan effective as of the date listed above.  Please keep this SMM 
with your SPD for future reference.  Please contact the Plan Office if you would like to 
request a copy of the Plan document, SPD or any SMM relating to the Plan. 

 
 










